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Mrs Sheena Harold
Chairman
The Teddington SocietY
1 Avenue Road
Teddington
TW1 1 OBT

Cllr

1Oth November 2017

Dear Mrs Harold,

Thank you for your letter on behalf of the Teddington society dated the Sth November

2017.
; through Teddington, is part of a number
; LondJn. The implementation of this
rgh putting in place their part of the
JO to put into Place the link from
rd Teddington.

The ChestnutAvenue entrance to Bushy Park is the.preferred route into Bushy Park

so as to best position cyclists for the continuation of the Quietway route through

Hampton and into Hounslow'

To date we have had two rounds of consultation and the recommendations from

those consultations have been included in revisions to the design' The revisions
rvision on Teddington High Street' Your
tark Centre and St Mary and St Alban's
ren retained in that atea. The revised
r round of consultation.

lbetwoengagementsess ions.onewi | |be
'icers to explain tne revised design' The
s and answers, as committed to bY
{ighwaYs and Streetscene' We are

considering an independent chair for the public meeting'

We must stress that the public meeting is to give residents the opportunity to obtain

ctarity of any points that oi inis time in-tne pr6cesg they are still unsure of' lt is not

being held to redesign the route in public and I believeihat you would not exoect it to

be.

we thank you for your letter and the points made and we loor fonruard to further
I

ington Society during the consultation period.

Yours Sin

Leader of the Council

Councillor Paul Hodgins Leader of the Council

Conservative Councillor for Barnes

York House, Richmond Road, Twickenham TW1 3AA
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